
COLLISION AT HEATON LODGE. — Yesterday, 
another collision took place on the railway at Heaton Lodge 
Junction, about half-past six in the morning. The weather 
was very thick and prevented the signals being clearly seen, 
the result was that a Lancashire and Yorkahire goods train 
coming from Mirfield towards Huddersfield came in contact 
with, a London and North-Western goods train that was 
shunting at Heaton station, and ran into some of the 
waggons. Some of the waggons were damaged, and the line 
was blocked by their being forced off the line. 
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